Riley, Kate

From: JAY YESSELMAN <

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 %42 AM
To: City Manager, Riley, Kate

Ce: Peterson, Lisa

Subject: Tobin Traffic Impact Study - Safety Risks

| may sound like a repeating record about my concerns about putting a car path on the east side of
the school parallel to Alpine.

So please when you do the traffic study it should include a count of the number of kids and families
who walk to school on Wassal who will have to cross the proposed car path coming and going from
school every day.

| assume you have addresses for kids who attend the school and therefore some data analysis could
provide the number of kids and families whose safety could be compromised.

Equally important is a projection of the number of car trips that would utilize this pathway coming and
going at peak usage- i.e. school start and school end. The number should include faculty and staff as
well

| am hopeful that before any traffic study is undertaken that the community has a chance to review its
proposed scope and methodology.

Thank You

Jay Yesselman
Vaszsal Lane



